
Summary of Burtle Parish Council Meeting – April 2021  

A virtual meeting was held on 7th April 2021. This was a short meeting to deal with urgent 

business before the Annual Parish Meeting 

Highways – Potholes in Westhay Broad Drove have been marked for repair 

Traffic through the Village  updated schedule of white lining and road markings has been 

received from new Traffic Engineer work to be carried out in this financial year.  

Catcott Broad Drove Clearing, tipping and erection of buildings on SSSI land. Natural 

England Officer is planning to visit site. Environment Agency are not interested in tipping 

taking place. Nothing from Enforcement Department at Sedgemoor. 

Next meeting Wednesday 7th May 2021 at 7. 30pm. This will be the Annual meeting of the 

Parish Council. It will be a virtual meeting with everyone welcome to attend. 

 

 

  

 

 

 


